
 

  
 
 
 

 
January 31, 2023 

 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DW 21-061 - Petition to Approve New Hampshire Drinking Water and  

Groundwater Trust Fund Financing for Rosebrook Pressure Reduction Project 
Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire o/b/o Abenaki Water Company 
Revised petition, testimony and supporting attachments 
 

Chair Goldner: 
 

On November 1, 2022 the Commission issued a procedural order in this docket asking that  
Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire (“Aquarion” or the “Company”) provide an update 
on the status of the financing request, including whether the Company plans to rely on the existing 
petition and supporting materials, or if Aquarion would be filing an updated petition.  Aquarion 
reported on December 15, 2022 that it would be filing a revised and updated petition with 
corresponding and supporting testimony and attachments, which Aquarion submits to the 
Commission with this filing, on behalf of Abenaki Water Company, for the Commission’s review 
and approval of the subject financing in this docket. 

 
Consistent with current Commission policy, this update is being filed electronically only; 

paper copies will not follow.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 
 
 

   
        Senior Counsel, Eversource Energy 
        o/b/o Aquarion Water Company of New         
        Hampshire, Inc. and Abenaki Water Company 

 
 
Attachment               
cc: DW 21-061 Service List 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Senior Counsel  
 
Phone: 603.634.2972 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com  
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